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November 8, 2013 

Re: Florida Power and Light Company and Peace River Electric Cooperative, Inc.'s, Joint 
Petition for Approval of Transfer of Customers 
Docket No. 130260-EU 

Dear Ms. Cole: 

Enclosed for filing on behalf of Florida Power and Light Company ("FPL") and the Peace 
River Electric Cooperative, Inc. ("PRECO") is a redacted second revised version of Exhibit B to FPL 
and PRECO's Joint Petition for Approval of Transfer of Customers filed on October 23, 2013. The 
original Exhibit B submitted on October 23, 2013, inadvertently included confidential information 
which should have been redacted. On October 24, 2013, FPL submitted a revised version of Exhibit 
B in redacted form and requested the return of the original Exhibit B. On October 28, 2013, the 
Commission returned the original Exhibit B to FPL. 

FPL has identified errors in the customer account types and dates of notification for affected 
customers ofFPL and PRECO provided in the revised Exhibit B submitted on October 24, 2013. The 
enclosed redacted second revised version of Exhibit B correctly identifies the customer account types 
and dates of notification for affected customers. In addition, the enclosed redacted second revised 
version of Exhibit B identifies an additional date of notification for the PRECO Affected Customer. 
That additional notification corrected an error in the first notification, and included a bill comparison. 

FPL's original Notice of Intent to Request Confidential Classification of Exhibit B was 
submitted on October 23, 2013. The deadline to request confidential classification is November 13, 
2013. FPL will provide the unredacted second revised version of Exhibit B along with a Request for 
Confidential Classification by that date. 
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Additionally, in describing the affected customers referenced in Exhibit B, the Joint Petition 
for Approval of Transfer of Customers submitted on October 23, 2013, at paragraph II, states, "Of 
the three FPL Affected Customers to be transferred from FPL to PRECO, one is residential and two 
are commercial." That statement should be corrected to read, "Of the four FPL Affected Customer 
accounts to be transferred from FPL to PRECO, two are residential, one is commercial, and one is 
outdoor lighting." 

If you should have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact me at 561-304-5633. 

Sincerely, 

Scott A. Goorland 
Enclosures 

CC: Martin McDonnell 

Florida Power & Light Company 

700 Universe Boulevard, Juno Beach, FL 33408 



Docket No. 130260-EI 
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Exhibit B, redacted version 

Exhibit "B" 

FPL Affected Customers 

Account No. Name Address Account Date Notified 
Residential June 27, 2013 

Commercial June 27, 2013 

Outdoor lighting June 27, 2013 

Residential June 27, 2013 

PRECO Affected Customer 

Residential June 7, 2013, 
November6, 
2013 




